
 
 

NOTICE of CANCELLATION 
OF REGULAR MEETING 

 
 
 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular City Council meeting 
scheduled for Tuesday, October 18, 2016 has been cancelled.  The next 
regular meeting of the City Council will be Tuesday, November 1, 2016. 
 
This notice is prepared and posted in accordance with Government Code 
Section 54955. 

  
 
 
 
 
 
Susan Gauthier 
City Clerk 
 
 
 
October 13, 2016 
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